
EDSO  looking  for  man  last
seen in Meyers
Nearly a month after a man went missing the El Dorado County
Sheriff’s Office is finally asking for the public’s help in
finding him.

Eric Zentner, 38, was last seen leaving his uncle’s house in
Meyers on Nov. 11. He was reported missing four days later.

Eric Zentner

Zentner’s vehicle was located at the Lake Tahoe Airport on
Nov. 18. Search teams scoured the area, but to no avail.

He is described as an avid outdoorsman, pilot and diver.

Zentner is about 5-feet-10-inches, 190 pounds, short brown
hair, brown eyes and has a full bead.

He has family in Ashland, Ore., and previously resided in
Alaska.

Anyone with information is asked to call Detective Damian
Frisby 530.573.3022.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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